Rachel Tibbetts

From: James wilson [

Sent: 12 April 2021 19:48
To: DC Support
Subject: Planning application

Dear sir or madam, We write to object to the planning application ref,21/00922/0UT for the proposed building on
Foxden way,Great Bourton. We would like to say that there are new buildings on main street Great Bourton and also
the new houses on Southam road just before you reach the village of little Bourton. So | cannot see the need for
anymore houses in this area, also the roads where the proposed development is planned are very narrow and there
are blind bends and very little parking ,and the increase in traffic would detrimental to the village ,and could be a
danger to the public as these lanes are use by walkers and cyclists and also horse riding . | believe this proposed plan
would also spoil the village . Mr | Wilson . (9 South view Great Bourton)



